
 

 

 
OUTLINE 
 
Each year NHS Trusts are required to submit a Quality Account to 
NHSE/NHSI. This is part of their standard reporting requirements and is 
completed according to an NHS mandated template.  As part of the process 
they are required to seek comments from their local Overview and Scrutiny 
Committee for health. 
 
Each year the Commission is sent a draft before it is submitted to NHSE and 
the Chair on behalf of the Commission submits a response.  We then invite 
the Chief Nurse and Director of Governance from HUHFT to come and 
discuss any issues raised. The item is used as a chance to reflect on the past 
year for the Trust. 
 
Attached please find: 
 

a) The Commissions letter of response dated 28 June 
b) HUHFT Quality Account for 2021 as submitted to NHSE on 30 June  

 
Attending for this item will be: 
 
Catherine Pelley, Chief Nurse and Director of Governance, HUHFT 
Claire Hogg, Director of Strategic Implementation and Partnership, HUHFT 
  
 
ACTION 
 
The Commission is requested to give consideration to the briefing.   

 
Health in Hackney Scrutiny Commission 
 
8th July 2021 
 
Homerton University Hospital NHS Foundation Trust  
Quality Account 2020/21 
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